
Christmas 2016 
The damp weather could not dampen the enthusiasm of the children when it came to celebrating 2016. As has been 

the tradition we visited the YMCA for a Kindy Gym session first and then back to the Kindergarten for a shared lunch 
with all our whānau. In preparation for our party the children assembled the drift wood tree making sure we started with 

the largest branches at the bottom. 



     


